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From: Neil Aston-Baugh <Neil.Aston-Baugh@wmfs.net>
Sent: 12 February 2019 15:04
To: Licensing
Cc:
Subject: Harp Inn Walsall street Wolverhampton WV1 3LP

I refer to the application for a premises licence made in respect of the above premises .  
  
A  fire safety visit has  been undertaken and there are some fire safety issues that negatively affect the 
Licensing Objective of Public Safety.  

  
The current fire alarm system is not suitable and an additional fire door is required on the kitchen.  
  
Consequently, the Fire Authority hereby makes representation to the application.  
 
Should you require clarification,please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
  
Neil Aston-Baugh 
  
Fire Safety Officer -LEEPS Team 
Tipton Fire Station 
Alexandra Road 
Tipton 
West Midlands 
DY4 7NZ 
  
Tel: 07973 810 042  or, 
0121 380 7500 
Email : neil.aston-baugh@wmfs.net 
Team Email: LEEPsTeams.Enquiries@wmfs.net 
Fire Safety Admin Email firesafety.admin@wmfs.net 
  
 
Making the West Midlands Safer 
Follow us on Twitter: @WMFSFireSafety 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________ 
West Midlands Fire Service 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the information contained in this e-mail is confidential and is intended only for the named recipients. You must 
not copy, distribute, or take any action or reliance upon it. Any unauthorised disclosure of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received it in error please notify us immediately on 0121 380 6067 or return it to mailto:postmaster@wmfs.net and then 
destroy it. 
 
The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is 
legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of this e-mail and your reply cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Any opinions expressed in this e-mail (including attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of West Midlands 
Fire Service. Nothing in this e-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of West Midlands Fire Service unless 
confirmed by a communication signed on behalf of the Chief Fire Officer. 
 
West Midlands Fire Service information is available from http://www.wmfs.net 
 
This footnote also confirms that this e-mail message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses but does not guarantee that it is free 
from viruses and you should check all e-mail and attachments with your own anti-virus systems. 
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